
 

 
 
TO: Parents, Guardians and Staff 
FROM: Leo Cassidy, Director of Operations 
RE: Fertilizer Application 
DATE: 9-16-20 
 
 
To protect the safety of District personnel, students, and visitors on District premises from risks associated with 

hazardous materials and the environmental quality of the District's buildings and grounds. Before pesticides are 

used on District premises, Oak Lawn-Hometown School District 123 shall notify employees and 

parents/guardians of students as required by District 123 Board Policy 4:160, the Structural Pest Control Act, 

225 ILCS 235 and the Lawn Care Products Application and Notice Act, 415 ILCS 65. 

Weather permitting, landscaping partners of Oak Lawn-Hometown School District 123 will be 

applying a lawn treatment of fertilizer and weed killer to the grounds of all District 123 buildings 

beginning Saturday September 19, 2020. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Leo Cassidy, Director of Operations at (708) 952-4285 or 

lcassidy@d123.org. 

 
 
 


